From: Matthew Juszczynski

Sent: Sunday, September 22, 2019 10:58 AM

To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] The Community Centre on Wavell Name Suggestion

Since it is with East Lions Park, I think that "East Lions Community Centre" would be a good name as it keeps it specific to and consistent with the park's name. The current proposed name is far too bland.

Either way, it's a very exciting thing to have in our neighborhood that will contribute to our community and quality of life.

Thanks!

\_\_

Matthew Juszczynski